    MOTH MADNESS at Allen Acres July 17-25
Maneuver the Magical Mile and 
Marvel at the Myriad of Moths

Allen Acres will participate in National Moth Week (July 17-25, 2021) (nationalmothweek.org). The main focus will be moths and other insects but all living organisms especially plants and butterflies will be considered.  For most days, we will look at and photograph the organisms from 5 Am till 10 Am and again from 5 pm till 10 pm.  On some days, we will extend the morning activity later.  The 10 am to 5 pm time period will be mostly inside air conditioning and involve eating, resting, napping, iding, posting to the internet, gum bumping etc. The 10 pm till 5 am will hopefully be resting and sleeping.
Join us for one day or multiple days and marvel at the many moths plus other insects, etc that are attracted to the fourteen mercury vapor lights and sheets set up around Allen Acres. Twice a day, around 9 pm and at 5 am, we will maneuver the magical mile and marvel at the myriad of moths.  Right after dark each evening, we will have hummingbird moth viewing and a firefly count. Bring your camera and be ready to take lots of pictures. Dr. Charles Allen will be your guide for the mothing (sheeting) but we also have other experts who will join us including Craig Marks (author of Butterflies of Louisiana) (July  17), Bette Kaufmann, who will lead an Odonata (dragon fly and damsel fly) Count on Sat July 24 and David Lewis (Co-author of Mushrooms of the Gulf Coast States) will lead a mushroom walk on Sunday July 25. You can post your insect findings on a special page Bugguide set up for this event. 
  For more information/directions: email Dr. Charles Allen (native@camtel.net) or call 337-328-2252. https://www.allenacresbandb.com/.  Allen Acres is located at 5070 Hwy 399, Pitkin, LA 70656. Gps 30.943049, -93.04907.  
